
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Sanbornton Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing regarding the purchase of an easement for Tax 

Map 23, Lot 63 on Wednesday, December 29th at 7:00 pm at the Town Offices, 573 Sanborn Rd, Sanbornton. 

Documents regarding the purchase can be viewed online at sanborntonnh.org.  


